To: Consultation
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Date: Wednesday, 9 September 2020 9:27:50 AM

To whom it may concern,

| wish to object to the proposed changes to the Electricity Safety (Registration and
Licensing) Regulations 2020 with respect to professional training for electrical
Supervisors.

| hold a Victorian A class licence and a NSW Electrical Supervisors Certificate. | was
also an SECYV electrical inspector for 5 years.

My business is focused on project management and electrical compliance, so part of my
job is to ensure I'm up to date with any relevant Australian or ESV standard.

It is the responsibility for an electrician to maintain their knowledge base so their work is
conducted in a safe and compliant manner.

Increase the fines for noncompliance or undertaking work in an unsafe manor. Also
ensure there are more spot checks by electrical inspectors.

Regards

MBA MAIE
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